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[bookmark: OLE_LINK5][bookmark: OLE_LINK6](SOUTHLAKE, TEXAS) — Shortly after 1:00 pm this afternoon, Southlake Police and Fire units responded to a major accident on North Kimball Avenue under the State Highway (SH) 114 overpass.  Witnesses reported that a Black Kia Soul traveling westbound on SH 114 veered into the highway median and drove off the roadway between the eastbound and westbound lanes of SH 114.  The vehicle came to rest on North Kimball Avenue, which is located below the SH 114 overpass.   The driver of the vehicle was transported to Baylor Scott and White Hospital in Grapevine with serious injuries.  
North Kimball Avenue under the S.H. 114 overpass remains closed for the next several hours as Southlake Police continue to investigate the accident.  Northbound traffic and southbound traffic on North Kimball are being diverted onto the SH 114 service road.  Motorists are asked to avoid this area for the next several hours, if possible.
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